EMIRATES FUTURE INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY

- Circular for parents
Kindergarten section (2025-26)

Date: 27/08/25

Dear Parent,
Greetings!

The kindergarten team is delighted to announce the “VITAL READS — 4th Edition”, scheduled

on Wednesday, 17th September 2025. On this day, we invite our parent community to be a part

~ of the wonderful initiative to engage our little ones into the world of imagination.

Each participating parent will narrate a unique story, making use of props and other creative

resources to spark curiosity and bring the story to life.

To confirm your participation, kindly contact your ward’s class teacher on or before 12th

September 2025. All participating parents will be awarded a certificate of appreciation.

Looking forward to your enthusiastic participation and support in making this event a memorable

learning experience for our children.

Saji Oomﬁ/

Principal




